## Discussing Ways to Enhance Communication and Cooperation between the Amman Stock Exchange and the Palestine Exchange

December 20, 2022

The CEO of the ASE, Mr. Mazen Wathaifi, received at the Exchange's headquarters on Thursday 15/12/2022 a delegation from the Palestine Exchange (**PEX**) represented by Mr. Samir Hulileh, Chairman of the Board, and Board Member Mr. Zeyad Barghouthy, General Manager Mr. Nihad Kamal and Mrs. Zakia Hanani Senior Business Management, in order to enhance cooperation and relations, and in the presence of Mr. Bassam Abu Abbas, Deputy Chief Executive Officer and Dr. Malak Al-Jazazi from the Communication and Media Department at the ASE. During the meeting, they discussed ways to enhance communication, joint cooperation and exchange of experiences between the ASE and the PEX, which comes as an embodiment of the close brotherly ties between the State of Palestine and the Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan.

